
   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
TE

R
M

 4
, W

EE
K

 5
  2

0
2

0
 

8NORTH WAGGA 
NORTH WAGGA PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 

 

Building a Culture of Excellence 

: 6921 3533      : 54 Hampden Ave, North Wagga Wagga: www.northwagga-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au   : northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
 

 

Crazy Hair Day 

http://www.northwagga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.northwagga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 
 

Hello and welcome to week 5! 

 

Uniform and rebranding 

I have been in consultation with the P&C about reviewing our uniform, the policy states this needs to 

be done every 3 years. Unfortunately, we have been unable to source the grey pants for the girls and 

we have been notified that they are completely stopping production of these. This has lead us to the 

decision to change our uniform significantly, with unanimous support from the P&C. We will maintain 

the bottle green but remove the yellow and introduce navy blue. We are also endeavouring to 

streamline the options available, making it easier for families to afford. I will be sharing the new 

designs with you via a zoom Q&A once the story boards return from the uniform supplier. We hope to 

introduce the new uniform in 2021 with the new kindergarten students starting with the new design. 

The current uniform will be fazed out over a two year period so there will be no need to get rid of 

current uniforms that may have just been purchased. We are also endeavouring to supply every child 

with a ‘top and bottom’ to get the new uniform started. I am very excited that we will have an identity 

of our own as there are currently 5 other Wagga and surrounding schools with yellow and green 

uniforms. 

To be unified with the new uniform colours we have enlisted the help of a graphic designer to develop 

a new logo and correspondence design. Our current correspondence is varied and certainly isn’t 

uniformed consisting of bright green, yellow and brown logo and cartoon people. This will be voted 

upon by staff, students and parents in the coming weeks. 

Although this is a lot of change all at once, it is a very exciting chapter moving forward for our 

beautiful school. 

NAIDOC Week  
The theme for NAIDOC Week 2020 is Always Was, Always Will Be. During this week, students will 

be participating in NAIDOC Week activities as a celebration of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 

peoples and a chance to acknowledge their history, culture and achievements. Students are also 

invited to accessorise their school uniform this Friday with yellow, black and red.  

Planning for Next Year  
Planning for next year’s staffing and class structures is underway. If your child is not returning to 

North Wagga Public School next year, please contact the school office as soon as possible. 

Attending a Selective High School in 2022  
If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 Selective High School entry in 2022, you 
need to apply on the internet using a valid email address (not the student’s email address).  
Detailed instructions on how to apply can be found online at  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7.  
This link is now open and will close on 16th November 2020. You must apply before the closing 

date. 

Have a fabulous week. 

 

 

Trudy Standley 

Principal 
 
 
 
 

   



SCHOOL CALENDAR 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Week 
5 

9/11/2020 

 
Gym 

(Orange/Pink/ 

Kinder/Navy/ 

Black 

10/11/2020 

 
11/11/2020 

 
Gym (White/Red/ 

Purple/ 

Yellow/Blue) 

12/11/2020 

 
 

13/11/2020 

Cricket 
Coaching 

Week 
6 

16/11/2020 

 
Gym 

(Orange/Pink/ 

Kinder/Navy/ 

Black 

17/11/2020 

Kinder Transition  
18/11/2020 

 
Gym (White/Red/ 

Purple/ 

Yellow/Blue) 

19/11/2020 20/11/2020 

Cricket  
Coaching 
 
Mufti Day  
Gold Coin  

Week 
7 

23/11/2020 

 
Gym 

(Orange/Pink/ 

Kinder/Navy/ 

Black 

24/11/2020 

 
Captains 
Speeches 

25/11/2020 

 
Gym (White/Red/ 

Purple/ 

Yellow/Blue) 
 
 
 

26/11/2020 

Kinder Transition 
 
  
 
 
 

 
Orders close 

 

27/11/2020 

 

Week 
8 

30/11/2020 

Gym 

(Orange/Pink/ 

Kinder/Navy/ 

Black 

1/12/2020 

Y6 Orientation to 

Yr7 WWHS 

2/12/2020 

Gym (White/Red/ 

Purple/ 

Yellow/Blue) 

3/12/2020 4/12/2020 
 

Week 
9 

7/12/2020 8/12/2020 9/12/2020 10/12/2020 

Yr6 Assembly, 

morning tea and 

Farewell dinner @ 

NWPS  

11/12/2020 

Week 
10 

14/12/2020 15/12/2020 
ANT Concert 
 

16/12/2020 

Last day of school 
for students 

17/12/2020 18/12/2020 

 

BANNER WINNERS 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations 

to Bradley, 

Hadleigh and 

Jackson on 

receiving your 

Level 4 banners. 

 



COVID-19 
 
NSW Health Advice 

In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school 

if they are unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like symptoms.  Schools will make arrangements for students 

who present as unwell or have flu-like symptoms to be sent home. 

 

NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like symptoms, 

to arrange to be tested through their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics.  A list of local 

clinics are provided below; 

 

Wagga Wagga Douglass Hanly Moir Pathology 

Suite 3, Calvary Diagnostic & Consulting Centre, Calvary Health Care Riverina,  

36 Hardy Avenue, Wagga Wagga, NSW, 2650 

Booking 1800 026 622 or (02)9111 3405 

 

Wagga Wagga Base Hospital Clinic 

Yabtree Street, Wagga Wagga, NSW, 2650 

Demountable opposite Emergency Department 

Booking required via 1800 831 099 

 

Wagga Wagga Respiratory Clinic 

8 Tanda Place, Glenfield Park, NSW, 2650 

Book online 

 

Students with flu-like symptoms will need to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result before being 

permitted to return to school. 

 

Further information can be found at the following link: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 

 

ATHLETICS 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Age Champions 

Junior Girls Chloe Wilson   Junior Boys Ash Feary 

11 yr Girls Rachel Ranby   11 yr Boys Harrison Fisher 

Senior Girls Scarlett Wadley  Senior Boys Baylee Edwards 

Champion House – Farrer 

Ribbons will be handed out during Week 5 

Issy Flight on her way to 

winning the senior girls high 

jump. Her winning jump was 

1m 22cm. However she 

continued successfully 4 

more jumps to a height of 1m 

32cm. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


COOLER CLASSROOMS 
 

 

FOOTSTE 

 

 



CRICKET COACHING CLINIC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students are really 

enjoying going 

through the drills 

and learning new 

skills while 

participating in the  

cricket coaching 

clinics. 



ART LESSONS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Navy 

enjoying 

Art 

Purple 

enjoying 

their art 

lessons. 

Pink Class 



CRAZY HAIR DAY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who helped with creating 

some CRAZY HAIR 

styles, they were fantastic. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE 
  

Dear parents 

We want to offer families more flexibility with their work commitments and child care arrangements and to 

create more opportunities across the whole community. Having Out of School Hours Care available at local 

schools is a great way to achieve this. 

As part of the NSW Government’s $120 million Before and After School Care (BASC) commitment, parents at 

all NSW schools were recently invited to complete a Have Your Say survey. The survey asked parents to tell us 

how they are using Out of School Hours Care, how much it costs them, whether they plan to keep using it, and 

what difficulties they experience in accessing it. The survey results have helped us to better understand the 

needs of families and what’s important to them.  

We are now asking all parents to complete a quick follow-up survey by Friday 27 November 2020. You can 

access the survey at https://surveys.education.nsw.gov.au/s3/OSHCParentSurvey. This information will help 

us to target the rollout of more before Out of School Hours Care services in the right areas 

If your child does not require Out of School Hours care, we ask that you please still complete the first section 

of this survey as it gives us important information about the level of demand at your school. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your school at 02 69213533 or the BASC Program team 

by phone on 1300 244 145 or email at: BASCReform@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

BOOK CLUB 
 

  

 

Order forms for Issue  of Book Club were sent home last Friday.  

It is easy to order. The Book Club LOOP platform for parents allows you to pay by credit card. Your 

child’s order is submitted directly to school and the books will then be delivered to class. You can 

place your child’s order at scholastic.com.au/loop or by using the LOOP app, which can be 

downloaded from the App Store or Google Play. All orders must be made online – please do not 

send your order or payment to the school. When searching for the school name when ordering, 

please look for Wagga Wagga North. Each order placed helps earn free books and teaching 

materials for our school, however there is never any obligation to or order.  

FUN AT 

SCHOOL 

Orders are to be 
placed by Wednesday 

26th November 

https://surveys.education.nsw.gov.au/s3/OSHCParentSurvey
https://surveys.education.nsw.gov.au/s3/OSHCParentSurvey
mailto:BASCReform@det.nsw.edu.au


ATTENTION YEAR 6: PHOTGRAPHS NEEDED 
Attention: Year 6 Photographs 
To create a virtual end of year display for our Year 6 students we would like them to bring in the following: 

• baby photo 
• kindergarten photo (if they didn't attend NWPS) 
• an Online Home Learning photo 

(Year 6 photos - will be taken in Week 6) 
 
 All photos will be scanned and returned home. Thank you for your assistance. 
Atlanta Hilton 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
 

 

Canteen Roster 
 

Wednesday 11 November – Kate Plum 

Friday 13 November – Kylie Burns, Tabitha Fenton 

Wednesday 18 November – Jenny Chobdzynski 

Friday 20 November – Pam Whytcross, Meredith West 

Wednesday 25 November – Angela Henderson 

Friday 27 November – Kylie Burns, Emma Lowing 

 

Reminder – Please do not include recess items on lunch bags 

when ordering from the canteen 

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE 

Can you all ensure you have these photos 

to Mrs Hilton by Friday 13 November 



SAFETY AROUND SCHOOL ZONES 
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


